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 Meredith Whitten COMMNT2015/6581/P 13/01/2016  16:33:40 The CGCA is disappointed that the applicant installed an ATM in such proximity to the doorway to a 

block of residential flats (Sheldon Mansions). CPG1, 7.38 says that cash machines are only likely to be 

acceptable provided they are positioned sensitively and not be located where queuing could cause 

problems and with minimal amount of display material. Given that the ATM is just a few metres from 

the front door to the flats, queueing, particularly at night, would have an impact on residential amenity. 

The CGCA has submitted a photo to Camden via email.
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